
 

 

Broadbottom C of E 
Primary School 

 

Mottram Road 
Broadbottom 

Hyde 
Cheshire 

SK14 6BB 
 

Telephone: 01457 762 382 
Fax: 01457 765 465 

 

 

Headteacher 
Joanne Marrow B.Ed (Hons.)  
NNEB 
 

Assistant Headteacher 
Leanne Hawkins BA (Hons.)  
PGCE 
 
admin@broadbottom.tameside.sch.uk 
 

www.broadbottom.tameside.sch.uk 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday, 18 December 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

What a year 2020 has been! On behalf of the Governing Body, I would like to take this 

opportunity to thank you for your support of Broadbottom C of E Primary School. Your 

vigilance as parents and carers has supported the amazing efforts of our fabulous school staff 

in minimising the transmission of Covid within our school community. We are one of the few 

schools in Tameside which has not closed a bubble this term. Without your efforts and 

diligence, this would not have been the case. This is an excellent example of the community 

and school, working together. Thank you. 

 

I would also like to say a massive thank you to all members of staff who have been driven to 

keeping our school open throughout the pandemic. This has posed many challenges, but 

they have embraced each challenge to ensure the school is safe for your child to attend. We 

are grateful for your faith in the school by continuing to send your child to school during 

what must have been a very worrying time for you. 

 

We have now finalised the staffing structure in school. I am pleased we have stabilised the 

staffing and we have made some superb appointments. This will enable your child to receive 

the best possible education at Broadbottom. 

 

May I wish you all a joyous and peaceful Christmas with hope for a successful 2021. 

 

Merry Christmas, 

 

Kate Sanderson  

Chair of Governors  

 

mailto:admin@broadbottom.tameside.sch.uk

